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Welcome to St Bede’s...

This Week’s EventsThis Week’s Events
Thursday 16th Jan

Census Day Lunch
Y3/4 Miss
Armstrong’s Care
Home Visit 10am
Guide Dogs for the
Blind to visit Y5/6

Attendance up to  10/01/25

Wednesday 22nd Jan
Year 4 Miss Jajur’s Class
Assembly 
Sunday 26th January
Family Mass @ St
Thomas’

Coming soon...Coming soon...

Don’t forget you can view our school calendar on our website
 https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

You can now view our Science
newsletter via our website

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org
.uk/curriculum/subjects/science

 

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects/science
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects/science


SCIENCESCIENCESCIENCE‌‌‌

In Science, Year 3/4 enjoyed
conducting a pitch investigation

to find out how to create
different levels of pitch. They
discovered that a low pitch is

made by soundwaves travelling
more slowly than when a high
pitch is made. Great work, 3/4!

Meanwhile, children in Year 5/6
had a great afternoon

investigating changes in voltage
and resistance in a circuit.
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Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...



We are so very proud of our Y6 pupil 
Lily-May, who took part in the first Turing trip of
2025 to Billund in Denmark; the home of LEGO!
The theme of the trip was 'Pedagogy of Play'.
exploring innovative classrooms, collaborating with new friends, and
discovering how play and education go hand in hand. We chatted today
about some of Lily-May’s highlights from the trip

Pupils had an amazing time

“We met the Mayor of Billund and got to ask her lots of

questions. Her mayor’s chains were made from LEGO bricks!”

“We went to an all-you-can-eat Mexican buffet”

“In Denmark the children learn through play and they call

their teachers by their first names”



CENSUS FUN DAY MENU

CHEESE PIZZA
OR

BURGER IN A BUN
OR

CHICKEN GOUJONS

WITH

CHIPS, BEANS, SALAD,
COLESLAW

AND

ICE CREAM ROLL, FRUIT OR
YOGHURT

CENSUS DAY - THURSDAY 16th JAN
In order to help us to do the best for your
children we are asking for your support.
This term’s census is on Thursday 16th

January 2025 and it is really important that
as many children as possible in Reception,

Year 1 and Year 2 have the free school
lunch that they are entitled to. 

Even if your child does not plan on having a
school lunch again, it really helps if they

ALL do on this date. 

We will also be running a ‘Golden Ticket
Raffle’ this day, where all children who

have eaten a hot school lunch will have the
chance of winning a prize!

All allergies can be catered for

Tickets for our St. Valentine’s
disco are now available to book

via your MCAS parent app.

This is a lovely opportunity for
the children to socialise

together outside of the normal
school day. We hope lots of

children will attend


